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Strategic impact  

Reduction of casualties on Norfolk’s road network will not only reduce harm and suffering 
to residents and visitors but will enhance the economy of the county and reduce the 
burden on health and social care services. 

 
Executive summary 

This report provides a proposal for activities of the RCRP sub-groups and other 
associated streams of work during the service plan year 2017-18. Appendix 1 contains 
narrative of partnership activity and a summary of all other related work carried out by 
partners. 

Recommendations:  

That the Board approves the proposals for sub-group and associated activity. 

 
1.  Proposal 

1.1.  That the Board approves the proposals for sub-group and associated activity. 
The Board will need to consider the proposals in the context of casualty data 
provided in the earlier report and may wish to provide guidance as to emphasis 
within the range of activity. 

2.  Evidence 

2.1.  Provided within Appendix 1. 

3.  Financial Implications 

3.1.  Funding secured via Safety Camera partnership surplus and the DfT 
Sustainability grant. Officer time covered by partner contribution. 

4.  Issues, risks and innovation 

4.1.  N/A 

5.  Background 

5.1.  N/A 

 

Officer Contact 
If you have any questions about matters contained in this paper or want to see copies of 
any assessments, eg equality impact assessment, please get in touch with:  
 

Officer name : Iain Temperton Tel No. : 228921 

Email address : Iain.temperton@norfolk.gov.uk 



 
 

 

If you need this report in large print, audio, braille, 
alternative format or in a different language please 
contact 0344 800 8020 or 0344 800 8011 
(textphone) and we will do our best to help. 
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